
 

 

Trustees of the Trust Funds 
October 7, 2021 Meeting Minutes 

 
 
In attendance: Catherine Mulholland, Mary Gasiorowski, Deb Clough, Andrew Cushing, 
Paul and Denise Vogt. 
 
Minutes of September 2nd reviewed and approved with no changes. 
 
Recreation Shelter: Discussion on recent distribution request for remaining invoice. Due 
to insufficient funds invoice was not paid. Documents to be kept on file. As of now, CRF 
to be kept open with remaining balance.  
 
Andrew submitted invoice of $9980 from Marquis Roofing for recent replacement of 
library roof. Unanimous approval. Invoice forwarded to Three Bearings and town 
treasurer for payment. 
 
Current trustees checking account at $142.64. Board approved Catherine to request 
from Three Bearings $600 from the Kilton Fund to replenish account.  
 
Pine Grove cemetery lot purchased by Debra Bjorklund. Fund to be sent on to Three 
Bearings for deposit.  
 
Request for trustees annual salary stipend sent to town treasurer. 
 
Next meeting on November 4th at 6PM 
 
Adjourned at 7:00PM 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Clough, Secretary  

file:///C:/Users/buffi/AppData/Local/Temp/TTF-060321.pdf%23page=1
file:///C:/Users/buffi/AppData/Local/Temp/TTF-060321.pdf%23page=1

